Health Programming at your Library  -  Links 10/17/24
Slide 1  - Health Programming
https://minitex.umn.edu/services/professional-development/consumer-health-information-series-library-staff 
https://www.nnlm.gov/
https://www.nnlm.gov/guides/region6/partner-outreach-program 
https://www.nnlm.gov/guides/consumer-health-information-specialization 

Slide 7 – Where to begin?
https://www.library.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/HealthToolkit.pdf

Slide 9 – State Health Facts
https://www.kff.org/statedata/ 

Slide 11 – County Health Rankings
https://www.countyhealthrankings.org/ 

slide 14 – city health dashboard
https://www.cityhealthdashboard.com/ 

Slide 18 – Types of Programs
https://charliecart.org/ 

Slide 19 – Finding programming inspiration
https://letsmovelibraries.org/program-ideas/ 
https://programminglibrarian.org/browse-programs 
https://www.webjunction.org/explore-topics/ehealth.html 
https://www.ruralhealthinfo.org/toolkits/health-literacy/2/community/public-libraries 
https://ready.gov/ 
https://jbrary.com/youtube-playlists/ 
https://www.nnlm.gov/funding/funded

slide 20 Libraries Transform
https://ilovelibraries.org/librariestransform/health-literacy-toolkit/ 

Slide 21 – NLM Exhibition program
https://www.nlm.nih.gov/hmd/get-involved/hostexhibitions.html https://www.nlm.nih.gov/exhibition/forallthepeople/index.html 

slide 22 – Graphic Medicine
https://www.graphicmedicine.org/
https://www.nlm.nih.gov/exhibition/graphicmedicine/index.html 
https://www.nnlm.gov/guides/region-7-informational-guide?tab=6

slide 23 – NNLM Reading Club
https://www.nnlm.gov/reading-club 

slide 24 Diverse voices
https://www.nnlm.gov/reading-club/diverse-voices-collection 




slide 28 - logic model
https://www.nnlm.gov/nec/evaldesign (step 2)
https://www.nnlm.gov/sites/default/files/2021-08/Logic%20Model.pdf 
https://www.nnlm.gov/sites/default/files/2021-08/logic%20model%20worksheet.docx 
https://www.lrs.org/2020/09/09/the-logic-model-take-it-one-step-at-a-time/ 

slide 31 – Marketing Ideas
https://www.ala.org/pla/resources/tools/public-relations-marketing/marketing-strategies 

slide 33 activities with NNLM Partners
https://allofus.nnlm.gov/storycorps
https://scistarter.org/nlm 
https://www.nnlm.gov/guides/wikipedia-edit-a-thon

slide 34 Virtual Health
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pV32iJ4WL-g 

slide 36 – NNLM Guides and Resources
https://www.nnlm.gov/guides/order
https://www.nnlm.gov/public-libraries/resources-for-public-libraries 
https://www.nnlm.gov/guides/nnlm-proposal-writing-toolkit 
https://www.nnlm.gov/guides/nlm-product-guides 

slide 37 - all of us
https://allofus.nih.gov/

slide 38 – membership
https://www.nnlm.gov/membership

slide 39 – training
https://nnlm.gov/training 

slide 42 What is CHIS?
https://www.mlanet.org/Specializations/consumer-health-information-specialization/ 

slide 44 – Obtain
https://www.nnlm.gov/guides/consumer-health-information-specialization 

slide 45 Course evaluation
https://redcap.nubic.northwestern.edu/redcap/surveys/?s=CTAT988LA8HCJHY7&gsst=16&gd=2024-10-17&go=11&gsstg=15&ce=JG7RGJPR
